
 
May 2, 2023 
 
 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse Unit 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Sent via email to: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov  
 
RE: Changes to Appendix A Berryessa Mixed Use Comment Letters of the Published 
Berryessa Mixed Use Development Final EIR (SCH Number 2021070467) 
 
To the State Clearinghouse Unit,  
 
The City of San José is requesting that the State Clearinghouse replace “App A Berryessa 
Mixed Use Comment Letters.pdf” with the attached “App A Berryessa Mixed Use Comment 
Letters update.pdf” on the State Clearinghouse webpage (under the “FIN” document type). 
Brackets with comment number references were added to the “App A” pdf.  
 
Please see below: 
 

• For the Berryessa Mixed Use Development project (SCH Number 2021070467, 
Document type: “FIN”), please replace the “AppA Berryessa Mixed Use Comment 
Letters.pdf” with the attached “AppA Berryessa Mixed Use Comment Letters 
update.pdf.”  

 
Please feel free to contact Tina Garg, Supervising Environmental Planner, at 408.535.7895 or 
Tina.Garg@sanjoseca.gov, if you have any questions. 
Thank you, 
 
 

Christopher Burton, Director  
Planning, Building and Code Enforcement  
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Deputy    

mailto:state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov
mailto:Tina.Garg@sanjoseca.gov


 
 


